
Open Day Saturday 14 th May 2022

Choosing the right school for your children is no simple task. If you are looking for a school that is both

familial and international, local and cosmopolitan, motivating yet demanding, look no further; the Lycée

Töpffer will meet all your requirements.

Since 1954 academic excellent is at the heart of our pedagogic philosophy. For every member of staff, both

the academic success and the well-being of your child are indissociable and essential for their self-

fulfilment.

Rather than take our word for it, come and see for yourself on Saturday 14th May 2022 from 10am to 3pm.

During our Open Day our students will provide a guided tour in the language of your choice of our campus

and boarding school. You can discover a multitude of activities organised by each class. Our teachers will

be on hand to answer your questions and give additional information.

It is our pleasure to welcome you, parents and children, on this day, which we hope will enable you to

discover our school and help you to make your choice.

 

Joseph Gabioud

General Principal
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